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22.04.25

Dear Parents, 
Nursery Topic Overview

	TOPIC 
	This term our topic will be the seasons ‘Spring’ and ‘Summer’.

We will be looking at the changing seasons, Spring to Summer and what it looks like, how it feels and the changes that happen in the world around us. 

We will start the first half term by looking at Spring, farm animals and mini beasts, the second half of the term we will look at Summer, under the sea, pirates, and the beach.

We will also learn about different celebrations including St Georges Day and Father’s Day. 

In science we will be looking at life cycles of a butterfly. 



	MATHEMATICS 
	This term we will be learning about numbers 0-10. The children will develop their counting skills and recognition of these numbers. This will be carried out through the indoor and outdoor provision in Nursery, by using number songs and matching numbers to objects. We will start to look at 2D shapes and show ‘finger numbers’ up to 10. We will compare quantities, group together objects and practice fast number recognition of up to 3 objects and link number to amounts. 

	ENGLISH 
	This term the children will be listening to the stories ‘Hello Spring’, ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and ‘I Can Only Draw Worms’ for our topic ‘Spring’.

‘Sharing a Shell’, ‘Pirates Love Underpants’ and ‘What the Ladybird Heard on Holiday’ for our topic ‘Summer’. The children will use props and costumes to retell these stories as well as learn them through storytelling actions. We will look at books and learn that we read left to right, top to bottom and name the different parts of the book including the front cover, title and the end. 
We will introduce the children to Read Write Inc. starting with hand signals and onto set 1 card’s further in the term. There will be lots of opportunities for mark making, which will progress onto simple letter formation. We will also start to practice writing our name this term. 


Please visit your child’s class page on our website:

http://www.ghyllgroveprimaryschool.co.uk
Mrs Webb
We take data security very seriously and will only use the information provided for the purpose of the provision of Ghyllgrove Community Primary School.  Data will be stored securely.  To view our full data protection policy please see our school website.
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